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[bookmark: _GoBack]Please consider this abstract as part of the Eurel Research Prize Competition. I submitted my PhD in February 2018 and I am due to be examined (doctorate defence) in April 2018. Building on findings from my PhD research on collective worship, I am currently researching what it means to grow up nonreligious in contemporary Britain as part of the wider Understanding Unbelief Programme at the University of Kent. Should you require any further information then please do not hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for taking the time to consider my abstract.

 
